
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>
Clarke, Keke <KekeClarke@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/13/2013 2:29:29 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting Requests from Legislative Reception

Rep. Hardwick would like to delay his meeting as he's currently gathering information and is going to 
contact me to reschedule in the future - per his office.

Thanks,
Leigh

-----Original Message-----
From: LeMoine, Leigh
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2013 10:32 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Pitts, Ted; Stirling, Bryan; Clarke, Keke
Subject: Re: Meeting Requests from Legislative Reception

Confirmed:
2/12 at 3:30 PM
Senator Katrina Shealy and Rep. Kennedy - Saluda Water

2/20 at 1:30 PM
Rep. Samuel Rivers - meeting - was not able to attend freshman welcome reception - would like to
work with Governor

2/20 at 11:30 AM
Rep. Peter McCoy - meeting discuss local issues Pending Response Back:
Hardwick
Edge

Need to know if the meeting with Chairman White is re: Hugh Weathers and the fairgrounds or
Weathers needs to be in the meeting?

Also, to reschedule the legislative education mtg for the following week? Is there anything legislative 
schedule wise I should know?

Thanks,
Leigh

-----Original Message -----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 10:17 AM
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To: LeMoine, Leigh
Cc: Pitts, Ted
Subject: Meeting Requests from Legislative Reception

Meeting Requests from Legislative Reception:

1. Chairman White - Hugh Weathers - fairgrounds

2. Chairman Nelson Harwick - 15mins

3. Senator Katrina Shealy and Rep. Kennedy - Saluda Water

4. Rep. Samuel Rivers - meeting - was not able to attend freshman welcome reception - would like to 
work with Governor

5. Rep. Peter McCoy - meeting discuss local issues

7. Rep. Tracey Edge - meeting

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine


